

Dear colleagues,

I am delighted to let you know that the SASCRO website has been revised with the aim of making it clearer and more useful to SASCRO members.

The website address is above:

The website has three sections for information:

- A **Reference Corner** for professional information which includes patient care and SASCRO policies.
- A **Registrar** section for information on training and exams. This will kindly be maintained by Dr Alicia Sherriff.
- An 'Events and Posts' section which aims to be relevant to both the public and private sector.

We welcome information for the SASCRO website.

Kind regards, Raymond SASCRO Chair

Newsletter No 6. Oct 2016